
STOP  SB793  –  Ban  of
Traditional  Flavored  Tobacco
Products
 

 

The California Assembly is considering a new proposal, Senate
Bill 793 that contains a ban of traditional flavored tobacco
products that have been legal for adults for decades.

Please join with us and add your name to the petition asking
your legislator to oppose SB 793 by clicking on the link
below:

https://retailersandstoreowners.org/sb-793/
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